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Comments: Hello Forest managers,

It is clear that motorized use of our public lands is getting more and more frequent. We need to embrace the new
users of the forest, not kick them out of areas. Keep registration fees high. Educate users on proper equate.
Enforce noise limits.

It's or public lands and they have already been divied up into wilderness, non motorized and motorized use
areas. Lets all use these areas responsibly.
Bicycles also need to pay a registration fee, any user group that creates an impact on the trail system should

pay.



